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Temporary Air Conditioning Disruption Notice at Mecklenburg County Detention Center 
Central 

 

Charlotte, N.C. - The Mecklenburg County Detention Center – Central is notifying staff and 
residents of a temporary disruption in air conditioning services in Tower One due to scheduled 
maintenance. 
 
Beginning at 6:30 a.m. on Monday, July 28, maintenance crews will be working to restore full 
functionality to the cooling system. The A/C is expected to be fully operational by Monday 
afternoon. 
 
In the meantime, please be advised that this weekend, the system will be functioning at 
approximately 45 percent capacity, resulting in warmer-than-usual conditions in affected areas. 
 
We realize this may cause discomfort and inconvenience, and we kindly ask for your patience and 
cooperation as we work to make these essential repairs. Staff will monitor conditions closely and 
take any necessary steps to support the health and well-being of residents and employees during 
this brief period. 
 
Thank you for your continued understanding and commitment to maintaining a safe and respectful 
environment for all. 
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